
From: Sandra Eddolls   
Sent: 19 March 2017 12:35 
To: Day, Peter - E&E 
 
Subject: Council's Consultation on Proposed Main Modifications to the Oxfordshire 
Minerals and Waste Local Plan: Part 1 - Core Strategy and Sustainability Appraisal 
Report Update. 
 
Dear Mr Day, 
 
The Parish of Grafton and Radcot strongly wish to support Oxfordshire County 
Council for the exclusion of excavation of sand and gravel in the Clanfield/ Bampton 
area. 
100 lorries a day would cause major problems with bridge weight restrictions and 
very narrow roads in our area.  
Another major concern is the number of staff needed to operate the pits. These 
people will be travelling to work, the majority using our already very busy single track 
roads. This would have a huge impact on the residents in our small hamlets. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Sandra Eddolls 
Clerk to the Grafton and Radcot Parish Meeting. 
 


